Pien, Janet

From: michael stone [kingtownrockers@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2009 10:24 AM

To: Pien, Janet

Subject: Glendale Proposal

To: City Engineering, Common Council and the Mayor,
My name is Michael Stone and I am a homeowner at 5005 Spaanem Ave. | DO NOT want proposed curb,

gutter and sidewalks

in my neighborhood. I bought this home because of the quiet urban area with all the beautiful trees and I do not

want to lose any

of our trees. 1 want to raise my son in this home just like it is and T oppose this form of development. NOT

THIS, NOT NOW!



